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Your Excellency,

Writing in my personal capacity, I would like to ask you to kindly convey to the senior
command of the Slovenian Police my sincere gratitude for and appreciation of assistance |
received from a police officer on duty at the main border crossing point near the town of Brezice
on the 21°* of July 2007.

My wife and myself had an uneasy time on that day, driving from Ljubljana to Zagreb and
further on to Sarajevo in the conditions of extremely hot weather, when our car stopped dead on
the highway - fortunately in the immediate vicinity of the Slovenian immigration and customs
posts.

At about 18.30 we turned for help to the border police station (PMP Obrezie) where one of
officers on duty, namely officer Ruedl, Bostijan, behaving and acting very attentively and
efficiently, quickly arranged for a timely technical assistance (evacuation and repairs) despite
after-business hours on a Friday evening.

Again, Your Excellency, I would much appreciate if this commendable example of a police

officer’s good work, maybe even outside his/her immediate duties, is brought to the attention of
the Slovenian Police commanders.

Please accept my respects and best wishes for you personally,

Sincerely Yours,
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Ambassador Vadim Kuznetsov
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